
October 17, 2023 

 

To Kelvin Parents/Guardians: 

 

 The Inclusive Education Advisory Committee is an Advisory Committee to the 
Board of Trustees which will be comprised of parents/guardians of students with 
inclusive needs in the Division. Inclusive Education includes any students with 
exceptional learning needs including social/emotional, behavioural, sensory, 
physical, cognitive/intellectual, communication, academic or special health-care 
needs that affect a student’s ability to meet learning outcomes. 

 

  In accordance with the Terms of Reference for the Committee, the Inclusive 
Education Committee will provide an opportunity for any parents/guardians of a 
student with inclusive needs to provide feedback to the Board of Trustees on 
programs and services as well as networking with other parents with similar 
advocacy needs. The Committee will also be provided information on supports and 
programs offered by the Division and the community.  

 

 The first meeting will be held at Prince Charles Education Resource Center on 
Wednesday, October 18th from 7-8:30 PM. A copy of the agenda is attached. 
Parents/Guardians who are interested in participating as a member of this 
Committee please contact the Board Office at 204-789-0469 or email 
Board@wsd1.org.  

 

Tim Cox 

Principal 

Kelvin High School 
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